
Mrs. Winesickle’s First Grade Class 
 

One of the students’ favorite days in the month of February is the 100th Day 

of School! We did lots of different activities involving the number 100 

including reading a 100th Day of School story and writing stories about 

what we will be doing and what we will look like when we are 100. We 

played math games, predicted how much of a jar would be filled after 

adding 100 drops of water, and even created structures with 100 cups, plus 

much more! It was a busy and exciting day! 

 

 

     

Partners playing “Roll the dice to 100” where they had to estimate 

how many times it will take to roll the die to get to 100, and after 

playing, had to then count how many times it actually took. 



Working in 

groups to 

create a 

100-cup 

structure  
    

 



                             



 


